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On Nov 23, 2015, at 11:29 PM, Journal of Geology & Geophysics <editor.jgg@omicsinc.com> 

wrote: 

Dear Dr. Leslie A. North, 

Greetings from the Journal of Geology & Geophysics! 

Hope you are doing well. 

It’s so glad to have you in our editorial board.  

Thank you so much for your support as an editor. Kindly I would like to know whether you are 

willing to continue as an editor or not. 

Let me know your response within 48 hours, Or else I will discontinue your membership. 

Regards, 

Andrea Lynn 

Geology & Geophysics. 
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